
 

 
West Georgia Chapter October Newsletter 

 
Message from the President 

Our first meeting in September was a success with over 20 people attending.  I'm excited 
about this upcoming year and look forward to meeting everyone in our chapter! 

Please don't hesitate to call me 678- 839-4819 or email me if you have any questions or 
suggestions for the upcoming year! 

Sondra Smith 
President 2006-2007 

 
  
 

Chapter  Meetings 
 
The West Georgia Chapter holds meetings on the first Wednesday of each month at the 
Sunset Hills Country Club.  This is a great opportunity to hear interesting speakers for one 
hour CPE, meet and interact with other accounting professionals, discuss current news and 
events in the accounting profession, and enjoy a good meal.  Our goal for the upcoming year is 
to increase membership, have a ½ day CPE seminar, and  offer continuing member benefits. 
We can't achieve this alone - we need your participation!  We will keep you posted on 
upcoming events and activities - hope to see you at our upcoming meeting. 

October Meeting 

Our October meeting will be on Wednesday, October 4, 2006 at 11:45 a.m.-1p.m. at the 
Sunset Hills Country Club in Carrollton, Georgia.  Our speaker will be Dr. J. Mark Dufner and 
the topic is "The Unfair Advantage: The Ultimate Memory Program."  Please RSVP Kathy 
Moffeit at kmoffeit@westga.edu no later than noon on Monday, October 2, 2006 to let us 
know if you will be able to attend.  The cost (including gratuity) is $11. 

 
  

 Meeting Schedule     2006-2007 Chapter Officers 
September 6, 2006 -   
Lunch meeting 
October 4, 2006-   
Lunch meeting 

Sondra Smith, President 
sondras@westga.edu  
Joe Cali, Vice President   
jcali@westga.edu  



November 1, 2006- 
Evening--Student  Night 
December 6, 2006- 
Lunch meeting 
January 3, 2007- 
Lunch meeting 
February 7, 2007- 
Evening--Attorneys and  Bankers Night 
March 7, 2007-    
Lunch meeting 
April 4, 2007- 
Evening--Student Night 
May 2, 2007- 
Lunch meeting 
June 6, 2007- 
Lunch meeting 
July - TBA- 
½ day CPE with lunch  provided 
August 1, 2007- 
Lunch meeting 

Kathy Moffeit, Secretary 
kmoffeit@westga.edu  
Trent Marlow, Treasurer 
tmarlow@carrollcountyga.com 

  

West Georgia Chapter New Members 
Antonette Howard 
Kristin Robinson 

 

  
To unsubscribe to future mailings similar to this, send an email to memberservices@gscpa.org with "Unsubscribe to chapter 

mailings" in the subject line.  
 


